
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 20, 2019 
 
 
Mr. D.E. Phillips, Jr., P.E. 
State Local Transportation Engineer 
Alabama Department of Transportation  
1409 Coliseum Blvd. 
Administrative Building, Room D-101 
Montgomery, AL 36110-2060 
 
 
Re:  BR-0217(250) – BCP-0204517 
 Bridge Replacement Project 
 County Road 9 over Barner Branch 
 Baldwin County 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
  
This is to advise that the Baldwin County Commission concurs in the award of the contract to 
Newell & Bush Inc. Montgomery, AL, for the construction of the above referenced project. 
 
Also, attached is the County’s check in the amount of $259,084.09 for the County’s participation 
in this project. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Joey Nunnally, P.E. County Engineer, at (251) 937-
0371. 
 
                                                                   Sincerely, 
 
 
 
                                                                    Charles F. Gruber, Chairman 
                                                              Baldwin County Commission  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Joey Nunnally, P.E. County Engineer 
 


